Solomon P. Ortiz Campaign Headquarters
U.S. Congressman P.O. Box 7806
27th District - Texas Corpus Christi, Texas 78415

06/14/89

Dr. & Mrs. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX, 78405-

Dear Dr. & Mrs. Garcia,

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the host committee for my
upcoming fundraiser on June 23, 1989. I know that this will turn out
to be an exciting evening and I am looking forward to joining you
there.

As you may know, the new Majority Leader of the House, Dick
Gephardt, a good friend of mine, will be the Keynote Speaker. This

will be Dick's first appearence in Texas since his recent election as
the Leader.

I certainly appreciate your effort to make this event a
success. Please feel free to call me or my staff if you have any
suggestions or questions.

Again, thank you for your continued friendship and support.
I look forward to seeing you soon.

With kindest personal regards,

Singerely,

/.

SPLOMON P. ORTIZ
ember of Congress

SPO/ggs

Ortiz for Congress Committee, Frank Tompkins, Chairman; Alvaro D. Saenz, CPA, Treasurer, 4322 Pecan Valley Drive, Corpus Christi, TX.



